
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

WORKSHOP 

OCTOBER 3, 2007 
 

Clerk Amy Cook called the October 3, 2007 Workshop of the Birch Run Township Board to 

order at 3:00 P.M.  Also present for the board were Debbie Trevino, Treasurer; Ed 

Magnus, Mike Marr, Trustees.  Earl Schlegel, Joanne Strahm, and Jeff Putnam were 

absent.    Approximately five (5) people were in the audience.   

 

 

Jack Schmitz from Burnham and Flower was there to present insurance information to the 

Board. 

  

The meeting ended at 3:40 pm. 

 

 

Amy Cook 

Birch Run Township Clerk 

Approved: October 9, 2007  _________________________ 


